From: Buchholz Family

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 7:56 AM‘

To: SCUSD Public Comment

Subject: Full Comment from 2/4/2021 Board Meeting
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you would like additional input or information.
Thank you,

Kimberly Buchholz
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You must rise to the challer#® and I"édpe;‘;i schools. The alternative is not sustainable. I supp
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From: Jessie Hersher
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From: Jason Spann
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 6 29 PM
SCUSD Public Comment
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| believe the district really does care about the education of the kids in our community and they know that in
person learning is the best approach. It is now time for them to step forward and make this happen.

Thank you for your time.

Jason Spann



From: Cyd Skow

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 6:32 PM

To: SCUSD Public Comment; Lisa Murawski; Isa Sheikh-Board; Christina Pritchett; Leticia
Garcia; Darrel Woo; Jamee Villa; Chinua Rhodes

Subject: Public Comment for 2/4 Meeting
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Due to time constraints at this evening's meeting, I was unable to read my comment in it's entirety. I would ask
that the following be documented with the meeting's public comments:

Good evening. Thank you all for your ongoing work on behalf of our schools, and for continuing to seek
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